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1. Fall term planning. Schedules will be sent to divisions to confirm course 
delivery modality in late April and will due back during the first week of May. This 
will give faculty more time to assess the best course delivery modalities for fall 
term, hopefully with more information about community health conditions. A 
faculty survey will go out in late March to identify trends, faculty perceptions and 
ideas to support the safety of our campus community. Fall term priority 
registration will begin on May 10 and regular registration will begin on May 17. 

We are still working with our state partners to get updated guidance on 
classroom capacities for fall term.  

 
2. Fall term scheduling. The initial submissions of the fall term schedules using 
the course scheduling and FTE parameters was successful. Almost all programs 
submitted schedules within the allotted FTE. We now have almost all of the 
course releases assigned at the program level. The Faculty Development 
Committee will be awarding course releases next quarter but they have already 
voted to move the 21-22 course release decision making process up so those 
decisions will be known before the initial schedule is submitted February 2022 for 
22-23 academic year. 
 
For more information, go to: 
 
https://wou.edu/provost/home/course-scheduling-guidance-2021-22/ 
 
 


